
STATEMENTS OF QUALIFICATIONS FOR PROFESSIONAL 
ARCHITECT/ENGINEERING  CONSULTING SERVICES

AT VALLEY INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT

Valley International Airport invites interested firms to submit Statements of Qualifications for Professional 
Architect/Engineering Consulting Services for various projects that may be initiated during the next five 
years (5) years at Valley International Airport.  Each project could have a separate source of funding such 
as grants from the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA), Passenger Facility Charges or local funds.

These projects are as follows: (1) Rehabilitate Runway; (2) Apron Expansion, (3) Roadway Upgrades 
and Extensions, (4) Terminal Building Refurbishments, (5) Airport Master Plan Update, (6) Replace 
Airfield Electrical and Signage. Statements of Qualifications will be received until 2:00 P.M., Wednesday, 
September 25, 2024, at the office of the Director of Aviation.  Statements of Qualifications submitted after 
that time will not be accepted. Statements of Qualification packages are available at the office of the 
Director of Aviation. To request a copy, please call Bryan Wren, A.A.E. Assistant Director of Aviation at 
(956) 430-8605.

Interested firms should send three (3) copies of Statement of Qualifications of no more than twelve (12) 
pages to:

Marv Esterly
Director of Aviation

Valley International Airport
Airport Terminal Building

3002 Heritage Way
Harlingen, Texas, 78550

The Airport reserves the right to initiate additional procurement action for any services and the right to reject 
any and all Statements of Qualifications for any reason at any time and to waive any and all informalities in 
the process. One or several firms may be selected for any of projects mentioned in the RFQ.

City of Harlingen, Airport Board
Valley International Airport
_____________________________
Marv Esterly

Director of Aviation


